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July 17, 2012

VIA HAND DELIVERY & ELECTRONIC SERVICE
Debra A. Rowland, Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 0330 1-2429

RE: Unitil Energy Systems, Inc. Energy Efficiency Programs
Docket 10-188
(Order No. 25,189) Budget Transfer between C&I Programs

Dear Director Rowland:

Please accept this letter on behalf of Unitil Energy Systems, Inc. (“UES” or the
“Company”) notifying the New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission that due to an
overwhelming response in the 2012 New Equipment and Construction Program and the Large
C&I Retrofit Program, pursuant to Order No. 25,189, the Company will make the following
transfers as shown in the table below. The budgets below reflect the 2012 CORE New
Hampshire Energy Efficiency Programs (Electric and Gas) revised filing dated 12 15 2011.

Amount
00Original 20° o Cap Transferred TransferredProgram Budget To (From)

Small Business Energy $418,049 $83,610 ($60 000) l4.4°~
Solutions
NewEquipment and $237,805 $47,561 $34000 14.3°c
Construction
Large C&I Retrofit $520,000 $104,000 $26,000 5.0°c

All funds for all three programs have been committed for the 2012 program year but not
every project has been installed. The Company is currently putting customers that inquire about
the programs on a wait list in the that event project(s) do not go forward and finds become
available. Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns.

Very truly yours,

Rachel Aslin Goldwasser
RAG gvb
cc: Service List
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